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Carey Certo

From: Lauren Hollenbeck

Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 12:38 PM

To: Carey Certo

Subject: FW: Trails in Habitat Buffers 

From: Tait, Meghan (ECY) <mtai461@ECY.WA.GOV>  
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 10:38 AM 
To: Lauren Hollenbeck <LHollenbeck@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Trails in Habitat Buffers  
 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Hi Lauren,  
 
Thank you for the call today to clarify my SEPA comment. I wanted to follow up about the trail within the habitat buffer 
associated with Lacamas Counseling Center. Public and private pedestrian trails are an allowed activity per Critical Areas 
Chapter 16.51.110(C )(4) incorporated into the Camas SMP. Therefore, a variance is not required for trails that follow 
the provisions of that chapter and the SMP.  
 
Have a great day,  
 

Meghan Tait  
Wetland/Shoreland Specialist 
Shorelands & Environmental Assistance Program  
WA Department of Ecology | Vancouver Field Office   
(360) 210-2783 | meghan.tait@ecy.wa.gov 

 
This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56. 
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